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UPDATED NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE  
 

RIVER GREAT OUSE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    20 January 2020 – until further notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Little Paxton 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Further to our reported obstruction notice issued on 20 January 2020: 
 
We are able to confirm a large tree has fallen into the river downstream 
of St Neots Lock and approximately 100 metres upstream of Paxton 
Nature Reserve moorings (Latitude 52.2552, Longitude -0.2376).  
 
We are currently liaising with UK Power Networks in respect of removing 
this tree. 

Navigation is still possible and we advise extreme caution if proceeding. 

__________________________________________________ 
 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways 
team. 
 
Irven Forbes 
Waterways Manager  
24 January 2020 


